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November 11, 2017 

 

Dear Parish Member, 
 

Stewardship is a way of living! 
 

Stewardship begins with a sense of who we are as Christians – as disciples of our Lord, Jesus. It 

is the acknowledgement of God as the Creator of all, and the recognition of our need to serve as 

caretakers (stewards) of all of God’s gifts. Our gratitude for these many gifts can be expressed 

through our prayer, worship, offerings and action.  Christian stewardship is actively returning to 

God a portion of the many gifts – our time in prayer, our talent and our treasure – that we have 

been given. 
 

As God’s faithful servants, we are called to Stewardship as a way of living by: 

• Prayerfully discerning how God has uniquely gifted each one of us. 

• Reflecting on what priority God and His Church play in our lives. 

• Deciding how we plan to share these gifts with God and His Church. 

• Making an intentional, planned and proportionate gift in the areas of time in prayer, talent 

and treasure. 

Accompanying this letter, you will find a Stewardship Commitment Form. Please take some time 

to read and reflect on the gifts God has provided you and determine how you plan to share these 

gifts to serve others through our parish.  Your gifts will make it possible to continue and expand 

the spiritual, sacramental, social and outreach ministries at our parish. 
 

I ask you to join your fellow parishioners by returning your completed commitment form at 

Mass or via the mail. 
 

Thank you for your gift of yourself.  You are the Church and together we build up God’s 

kingdom on earth and answer His call to Stewardship as a way of living. May God bless you for 

sharing your gifts in service to His Church. 
 

Together we go to God, 

 

 

Father Greg Miller, OSB 


